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Teacher: R. McMillan
Monte Vista Music
Information and Homework Packet
	
Hello MVMS Music Students,
*If you have a school instrument at home, please email Mr. McMillan or call the office.  All school instruments should be returned but we are waiting to hear how the school district would like us to return them.  
 	I hope you all are staying safe and well, the worksheets that are in this packet are for your 4th Quarter homework.  The instructions are included and feel free to look back at previous pages if you get stuck.  It is your choice to finish them all in one day or spread it out.  
You can send back the paper packet to the school with the rest of your homework and it will get back to me for grading.  If you would like to return the work digitally you can scan the documents or alter (write on) them digitally and email them to me at rmcmillan@tusd.net   
Return the music packet when the entire packet is completed. 
When submitting Digitally:  Make sure to have all pages of the document in one file so you don’t have to send me 15 emails.   You can email me the completed documents once they are all completed before by May 8th.  I will reply back that I have received them.  Many phones have a feature that can take pics of your paper page and turn it into a pdf or group of pdfs to email.   

Submitting Paper Packets:  Turn in the entire Music packet at one time with your name on it  you can drop it off at the school on the days you are instructed and the school will get it to me for grading.  
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